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To: Kathy Hoskinson

Subject: PZC Vacancy
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Attachments: PZC-RB 20220930.pdf
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Kathy, I have attached my letter of interest to continue serving on the
Planning and Zoning Commission.

Please confirm you have received my letter, and let me know if you need
any other information. I have added the October 17 Council meeting to my
calendar.

Thanks!

Rick
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PO Box 519
Pataskala, OH 43062
September 30, 2022

Office of the Clerk of Council
Pataskala City Hall

621 W. Broad Street
Pataskala, OH 43062

To Mayor Compton, City Council, and City Administrator Hickin:

With this letter, I confirm my interest in continuing to serve on the Planning and Zoning Commission
and apply for a new 4-year term beginning January 1, 2023.

Background and Qualifications

Current Position: Chairman, Planning and Zoning Commission
Length of Service: 27 years when current term ends; member since the Commission’s creation in

February, 1996, following the Lima Township - Pataskala merger. Elected as chairman by my peers for
each of those 27 years.

Accomplishments:

During my service, I have led the Commission through many applicant-driven zoning changes and

development plans, plus variance and conditional use hearings in the years before the Board of Zoning
Appeals was created.

Other City Service: I have also had other City service, not directly related to Planning and Zoning,
during this period.
* Elected member of the Charter Commission that first drafted the city charter
* Appointed member of the Mayor-Council Development Committee
* Helped draft the initial Wards map after the Ohio Secretary of State designated Pataskala as a
city, and served as a volunteer consultant to the Wards and Boundaries Commission in 2001,
2011, and 2021

* Created the initial City website and managed it until City staff was able to assume responsibility
for the site

In summary, I believe I have made many contributions to the City during my time on the Planning and
Zoning Commission. I seek appointment to another 4-year term to continue doing so.

Thank you for your consideration.

el oy

Rick Boggs






